M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Karen Byrd


Jesse Parks



Julia Piles



Tiffany Schussler

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 13, 2021
RE:
Change Order #2 for Boone County High School
Renovation and Addition, BG 20-183
​For the board to approve the Change Order #2 for Boone County
High School Renovation and Addition, BG 20-184 in the amount of $811.00 as follows.
Proposal 5 – This change order is to accommodate the District’s
request that some of the noisiest demolition of the concrete slabs
be done after hours during the evening shift.  ADD $3,853.
Proposal 6 – This change order is credit for not having the demolition
contractor remove the existing theater chairs – the District performed
this work on their own and was also able to salvage some parts
for future maintenance of existing at other schools.  DEDUCT $782.

Proposal 8 – This change order originated during the shop drawing
review process and primarily eliminates electrical equipment
(disconnect switches) that were included integral to the submitted
mechanical equipment, though the basis of design did not have them
as integral to the mechanical equipment.  There were also minor
adjustments downsizing some disconnect switches and changing
two small branch circuits for similar reasons.  DEDUCT $2,464.

Proposal 10 – This change order is for revisions to the ductwork
in the entryway to delete return grilles and minimize the 
appearance of HVAC items within the Lobby area.  DEDUCT $1,418.
I recommend the board approve the Change Order for the above project,
as presented.
